
EYear 6 - Term 4

Year 6 2021
End of Year Events

Thursday, 4 November 2021

Dear Parents & Carers,

As we near the end of quite an extraordinary year, I wish to thank you for your support of our
school over the time your son or daughter has been attending Chisholm. With the many
disruptions that have impacted the year it is wonderful to be able to witness the resilience,
maturity and kindness of all of our Year 6 students in all they do and say.

Over the coming weeks we will have several events that Year 6 will have the opportunity to
experience and there are some important dates that you may wish to note that have been listed
below.

Motiv8 - Wednesday 8 December
This will be an opportunity for Year 6 students to take part in a range of amazing, fun-focused
educational and team building events. The event will run for the whole day on the school oval. The
students will dress up in a theme decided with their group. A change of clothing and a towel will
be required on the day. A pizza lunch will be provided for the students.

Year 6 Farewell Mass - Thursday 9 December at 6:30pm
We are pleased to announce that we will celebrate a Year 6 Farewell Mass. The Mass will be
celebrated on our Undercover Court and Year 6 students are to wear their full school summer
uniform. Arrival is from 6:10pm via the pedestrian entry near the front office. Two adults and
siblings per Year 6 student are welcome to attend the Mass provided all participants strictly
abide by the Public Health Orders, Catholic Schools NSW and Catholic Education, Diocese of
Parramatta requirements below:

All visitors (16 years and over) to the school site must show evidence of full vaccination.

All staff, students and visitors
● are well and free from any flu-like symptoms, and have not been directed to self-isolate

by NSW Health
● must wear a mask (exemptions must provide evidence prior) at all times during the Mass
● must sign in using the Chisholm QR code
● must sanitise on arrival and use good hand hygiene practices
● maintain physical distancing of 1.5 metres
● must remain seated as much as possible to minimise mingling between non-household

members on the school site



● must remain within the designated celebration area and leave promptly at the
conclusion of the event

Year 6 Dinner Dance - Friday 10 December at 6:00pm - 8:30pm
NSW Health currently permit the Chisholm Year 6 Dinner Dance to proceed provided the following
guidelines are strictly adhered to:

● Only Chisholm Year 6 students and supervising staff are permitted to attend
● Parents & Carers must drop off and pick up their children at the front (bus bay) gate and

maintain physical distancing of 1.5 metres at all times
● Year 6 students and staff

○ must be well and free from any flu-like symptoms and have not been directed to
self-isolate by NSW Health

○ must sanitise on arrival and use good hand hygiene practices before and after
eating, and during the event

○ must maintain physical distancing of 1.5 metres in the MPA and Undercover Court
● The dance floor will be outside on the Undercover Court
● Singing and chanting during the event is not permitted
● Dancing is permitted, however physical distancing of 1.5m still applies
● Year 6 students must remain within the designated celebration area and leave promptly

at the conclusion of the event

We ask for your understanding as there is a possibility that events may be cancelled at short
notice due to Public Health Orders. Other arrangements may need to be made depending on the
NSW Health advice of the day.

Please contact the grade teachers or Mrs Gatt if you have any questions. It is our wish that our
Year 6 students are provided with a farewell from their Primary school they will remember.

Yours Sincerely

Michael Mifsud
Principal


